THE BRITISH SCHOOLS



6th July, 2020

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the July holidays will be from Monday, 20^{th} to Friday, 31^{st} July, according to the resolution issued by the 'Administración Nacional de Educación Pública', through the 'Consejo Directivo Central', on July 2^{nd} , 2020.

Best wishes,

Mark Rosevear Principal

Estimados Padres:

Les informamos que las vacaciones de julio serán a partir del lunes 20 al viernes 31 de julio, de acuerdo a la resolución emitida por la Administración Nacional de Educación Pública, a través de su Consejo Directivo Central, con fecha 2 de julio de 2020.

Atentamente,

Mark Rosevear Principal

Phone: (598) 2600 34 21 - Fax: (598) 2601 63 38 Máximo Tajes 6421 - Montevideo - Uruguay

Please consider if it is really necessary to print this email.

This message contains confidential information and is intended for [Recipient]. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version.